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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

 Lawrence Simeone, Attorney for the Applicant 

From: Anthony T. Zambuto, Chairman 

 Zoning Sub-Committee 

Re: Cancellation Notice 

Date: September 17, 2020 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee meeting scheduled for Monday afternoon, 

September 28, 2020 at 5:00 P.M. has been cancelled and will be postponed until October 5, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


